
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 June 2018  

  In 2015 a decision was taken to close 10 public toilets 

across the city. To mitigate this council agreed to approach 

businesses about making their toilets publicly accessible in 

exchange for an annual payment from the council. 

Question (1) How many business are currently registered with the 

Community Toilet Scheme? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How much does the Community Toilet Scheme cost the 

council annually? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) How are toilets registered with the Community Toilet 

Scheme signposted? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How are publicly available toilets in council buildings (such 

as libraries) signposted? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) What are the opening times for the city’s public toilets, 

council buildings with publicly available toilets and 

businesses registered with the Community Toilet Scheme? 

Answer (5)  
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